
The Office of Student Life organizes 
a Volunteer Fair every semester to 
help nonprofit organizations promote 
their services and help students find 
the volunteer opportunities they have 
been searching for. The Volunteer 
Fair is an excellent opportunity for 
potential volunteers to find service 
opportunities and meet face-to-face 
with local organizations.

14TH ANNUAL

VOLUNTEER 
FAIR
March 6, 2024

MACC  
Shade Structure, 
Rancho Campus

11 am – 1 pm

Office of Student Life Presents

Questions? Contact  
sonia.juarez@chaffey.edu 
or 909-652-6589


